[image: image1.png]National
Tertiary
Education
Industry
Union

%
X




28 June 2004
John Carter

Secretary
Senate Employment, Workplace Relations
and Education References Committee 
Suite SG.52, Parliament House
CANBERRA ACT 2600
Dear Mr Carter

Submission to Building and Construction Industry Inquiry

Please find attached the National Tertiary Education Industry Union’s submission to the Building and Construction Industry Inquiry on the Building and Construction Industry Improvement Bill 2003. NTEU has obtained an extension on the submission closing date to the end of January 2004.

As our submission states, NTEU believes the Building and Construction Industry Bill, if passed, would significantly affect industrial relations and entitlements in the higher education industry, as the scope of the Bill clearly applies to awards, agreements and work performed in Australia’s universities. Because of this, we seek an opportunity to appear before the Senate Committee to present our submission.

I look forward to hearing from you.

Yours sincerely,
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GRAHAME McCULLOCH

General Secretary
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